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Creek Wetlands Mitigation Bank located on State Route 166 along the Ashtabula-
Geauga County line. ODOT shall provide Ohio EPA with a balance sheet or equivalent
documentation showing it has withdrawn the specified number of credits.

Please note in accordance with Part IV (F) of the General Permit, when mitigation will
occur at an approved wetland mitigation bank, mitigation credits must be acguired within
15 days after receipt of the written notice of approval authorizing impacits to isolated
wetlands.

We thank you for submitting the isolated wetland permit application for our review. If
you have any questions or issues you would like to discuss regarding this deteérmination
or the project, please contact me at (614) 644-2138.

Sincerely,
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Arthur L. Coleman, Jr,
Ohio EPA, DSW
Environmental Mitigation and Special Permitting Section

cc:  Deborah Wegmann, USACE, Huntington District
Wayne Gorski, US EPA/Region V
William Cody, Asst. Administrator, OES/ODOT
Mike Pettegrew, Supervisor, Waterway Permit Unit, OES/ODOT
Donald Rostofer, Supervisor, Ecological Systems Unit, OES/ODOT
Ed Wilk, NEDO/Ohic EPA
Megan Seymour, USF&W (Reynoldsburg Office)
Brian Mitch, ODNR



